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03/10/2022  17:43:102022/2342/P OBJ Diarmuid 

O'Hegarty

Dear Sirs

This comment is an objection on behalf of CRASH, The Combined Residents¿ Associations of South 

Hampstead. CRASH objects to the application to demolish the existing bay window, the erection of a full width 

extension and the proposal to use of the new flat roof as a roof terrace.  The proposed extension is too large.  

The bay windows are a characteristic feature of the houses in the conservation area.  The demolition of the 

bay window to create a fullwidth extension will damage the character of the conservation area.  Other 

extensions have not interfered with the bay windows.  The proposed roof terrace is too large and will allow 

those standing on the new roof terrace to look into the rear windows of neighbouring houses.  This is in clear 

breach of the Camden Planning Guidance ¿ Amenity.  CRASH believes that the application as it stands 

should be refused.

Yours faithfully

Diarmuid O¿Hegarty

Committee Member

CRASH, The Combined Residents¿ Associations of South Hampstead
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